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Dear Parent/Carers,  

You may have already read in the national newspapers about a kids app called ‘Call 
Blaze and the Monster Machines 2018.’ The app is disguised to look like an official 
product from the Nickelodeon show but it is not genuine.  

The app is incredibly dangerous and threatens to hurt children with knives.  Google 
has now suspended the app from Google Play. 

If your child does have access to a mobile device or tablet please check that they 
have not downloaded the app and used it.  

As always we will do our best in school to educate your children about saying safe 
online. Please check the weekly e-safety updates that are put on the newsletter and 
always monitor how your child uses their electronic devices at home.  

If you have any immediate concerns about this letter please speak to a member of 
staff.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Saving  

Assistant  Headteacher 

 


